
THE FRANCIS S. COLLINS SCHOLARS PROGRAM 
IN NEUROFIBROMATOSIS IS SEEKING HIGHLY 
TALENTED CANDIDATES IN THE LAST STAGES OF 
POST-DOCTORAL TRAINING OR FIRST SEVEN 
YEARS OF FACULTY APPOINTMENT.

Scholars chosen for this 2-3 year program will receive:

• High-level exposure and formal training in clinical
translational science

• Mentoring by a leader in the field

• Clinical training for the care of patients with NF1

• Full Salary Support

• Stipends for Research Costs

• Tuition for Relevant Coursework

Apply today, and help revolutionize 
the field of NF1 research!

Visit www.n-tap.org for more 
information and to apply.

Applications due by March 26, 2018 
for the term beginning July 1, 2018.


